

Dear Methodist Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

We know the apprehension and anguish many of you must feel as the United Methodist Church splits over the issue of "Traditional versus Progressive" theology. Most of us were in the UMC at one time. As individuals and churches, we felt the pain of breaking fellowship with friends, family and ministers we loved and respected.

Since our founding in 1988, the Bethel Methodist Church has remained committed to the original principles of John Wesley; the inerrancy of the Bible, the saving grace found only in Jesus Christ and the power of the Holy Spirit to help us live in a state of loving obedience to God.

Our pastors preach expository messages directly from the Bible. We have deep appreciation for the great hymns of the Church. We revere and strive to preserve the best traditions of Methodism.

If you are looking for a new church home, or if your church is looking for a new home, please contact us.

General Superintendent, Rev. Jerry Slye at 830-237-4395 <a href="mailto:bethelpreacher@gvtc.com">bethelpreacher@gvtc.com</a> or Director of Administration, Brad Barton at 214-801-1800 <a href="mailto:bbartonwx@hotmail.com">bbartonwx@hotmail.com</a>